
       SJF WELCOMES NEW HIRES! 

My name is Katie Ball and I am so excited to be joining the St. John Fisher 
Team this year! I was a teacher for 13 years before becoming a stay-at-home 
mom, and I can’t think of a better place to come back to teaching than SJF. I 
have 2nd grade and 4th grade Fisher Falcons of my own and we are really 

looking forward to starting this new school year out together!  

My name is Emily Sullivan and I am more than excited to be teaching 1st 
grade this year! I have lived in the parish all my life and come from a family of 

Falcons! Some of my favorite memories have come from walking the halls at SJF. I 
still remember my first day of first grade and the joy I felt meeting my new friends 
and teacher. After attending SJF, I graduated from Mother McAuley and St. Xavier 

University. I am looking forward to a fantastic year and experiencing my first day of 
first grade all over again! 

My name is Colleen Dunlavy. I am excited about joining the 5th grade team as the 
ELA Teacher this year. Prior to coming to SJF, I have spent the last 20 years working on 
individualizing curriculum through tutoring, test prep and coaching. I graduated from 

Marian Catholic HS and then earned my teaching degree from Bradley University. Soon 
after, I completed my Masters Degree in Curriculum and Instruction from National Louis 

University. My favorite thing about SJF so far is the warm and friendly staff. I cannot 
wait to meet my students!

My name is Nicholas Kutsulis and I am so excited to be teaching 7th & 8th grade 
Global Studies this year. Although this is my first year as a full-time teacher, I have had 

plenty of time in the classroom as a student and spent this past year as a substitute 
teacher and coach at Providence Catholic HS preparing for this opportunity. I graduated 

from Providence Catholic HS where I was able to experience the value of a good and 
demanding Catholic education and Concordia University in Wisconsin where I also 

played baseball. I am currently enrolled at St. Xavier University working on my Masters 
degree and bettering myself as a teacher. 

My name is Kristy Condon. I come to you from Most Holy Redeemer School where 
I taught grades 6-8 ELA for the past 7 years. Before working at MHR, I taught grades 

6-8 at Immaculate Conception School for 4 years. I live in St. Catherine’s Parish in Oak 
Lawn where all three of my children graduated. My son Payton went to St. Rita and 
attends Villanova University. My daughter Nikki graduated from Mother McAuley 

and attends St. Norbert College. My youngest daughter Genevieve is a freshman at 
McAuley. My family is rooted in Catholic education! I am very excited to share my 

love of reading and writing with the 8th graders at SJF and thrilled to be on this new 
journey!


